
PUPIL 
POST  

30th April 2023
4th Sunday of Easter 

GOOD 
SHEPHERD 

SUNDAY



Calculating the area of 
irregular shapes in 
Year Five before 

moving on to more 
formal methods.



Michelangelo class 
used 10 frames to 
help us add using 

decimals.



We have been learning to count carefully in Reception this week.



Exploring 
foam and 

developing 
ideas about 

how to use it.



We are part of the Hertfordshire Schools’ Gala  2023 on Sunday at the Royal Albert Hall! 
A celebration of music making from over 2,500 pupils from Hertfordshire schools and a fantastic musical experience! 



Finding out about teeth, sharing what 
we know with each other and discussing 

differences; lovely focus in Year 4!



Year Five chose 
colours to show 

emotions. 

Can you guess 
which emotions 
our portraits are 

showing?



A superb model of the D-day landing during world war 2 by 
Jack in Year 3. 

As part of our history learning we are finding out about WW2. 
It's amazing to see such enthusiasm from the children.



“1, 
2, 
3, 
4, 
5…

coming, 
ready or 

not!”



One of our Y4 classes decided that they wanted to share their pupil led collective worship outside



Playing at being a young scientist 
https://twitter.com/i/status/1651281604449280000

https://twitter.com/i/status/1651281604449280000


Using eggs, 4DA investigated “Do sugary drinks cause tooth decay?”.



Completing the investigation 
on sugary drinks and tooth 

decay using eggs.



Y6 explored words and spelling patterns and 
attempted to group them accordingly.



Some children in Reception created these wonderful pictures to 
show their understanding of this week’s scripture

- Jesus visits the disciples.



4DA completed their persuasive posters on why
we need to look after the rainforest.



This week we have 
been planting our 

potato seeds.



PSA 
NEWS



THANK YOU to everyone 
who donated to the 

PSA bags2school 
campaign on Friday.

Year 6 and the PSA would 
like to extend 

a huge thank you 
to all who supported their 
cake sale which raised an 

amazing
*£330.32* 

which will be put this 
towards their leavers’ party 

in the summer.
Please keep your used 

uniform aside as they will be 
collecting this next week for 

a used uniform sale on
5th May. 





Please read 
and reflect 

together upon 
this week’s 
gospel; the 

theme is 

“FOLLOW”
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